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Public Works – Traffic Division 

MEMO
 

To: Mayor and City Council 
  
From: Mark Gansen P.E., Civil Engineer II 
  
Date: November 19, 2024 
  
Subject: Scenic Valley Neighborhood Pedestrian Warning Light 
  
  
BACKGROUND: 
 
At the September 14, 2023, meeting, City Council directed staff to explore 
installing a pedestrian warning light for the crossing of G.W. Carver Ave at Weston 
Drive. Staff programmed this location into the FY 2024/25 Accessibility 
Enhancement Program for pedestrian ramp upgrades and a Rectangular Rapid 
Flashing Beacon (RRFB) installation. The ramp upgrades are currently being 
designed for a winter bid letting along with multiple other locations, and the RRFB 
is on order. All work is anticipated to be completed in 2025.   
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